
School Closure Procedure 

Our priority is that, wherever possible, we will 

keep the school open. We will let parents know via 

email as soon as any decision to close the school is 

made (eg snow), and will make every effort to 

have information posted on our school website by 

7.45am. If you have not received a message, you 

should assume the school will be open as normal. 

 


